
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, September 10, 2024 10:37 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin -Greaux 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/10/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 08945-2024 

Subject: FW: "Docket No. 20240068-WS, Sunshine Water Services Company" 

Please, add to docket 20240068. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc. state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 9:42 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow @PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: "Docket No. 20240068-WS, Sunshine Water Services Company" 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 

Thanks 

C'Griffin 

From: Gary Dotten <gadotten@aol.com> 

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 3:07 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: gadotten@aol.com 
Subject: "Docket No. 20240068-WS, Sunshine Water Services Company" 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Honorable Commissioners, I urge you to deny the proposed rate increase requested by Sunshine 
Water Services Company Re:Docket No, 20240068-WS. We live in Seminole county and have seen 
our utility bill, for water service only with no additional consumption, double in cost in the past few 
years since Sunshine Water Services Company bought our previous utility company. The requested 
increase for residential water service will increase the cost of water by approximately 23%, this is an 
outrageous increase, far above the Consumer Price Index or the current rate of inflation. 

Thank You, Gary Detten 
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